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Music At Noon
November 14 - Thursdays "Music At Noon", 12:30 pm, UNB Memorial Hall, the Duo Pach, resident 
musicians, University of New Brunswick. "Connexions" for violin and Piano. Program - Greig & 
Sibelius. Free. Everybody welcome.

Attention International Students

Please plan to attend at Pot Luck Supper on Friday, November 8, 
1991 in the Alumni Memorial Lounge at 7 p.m. Each student 
should bring a dish.
Students can call the International Students' Office at Ext 4860 
for further information.

Baha'u'llah (1817-1892)
There will be an introduction and discussion on "Baha'u'llah, founder of Bahai Faith, on Friday 
November 8, in SUB Room 103 at 8:00 pm. Everybody are most welcome to this informal gathering.

Psychology Colloquium
University of New Brunswick Psychology Colloquium presents Dr. Christofer Balram, Director of 
Health Promotion and Disease Preventions, NB Department of Health and Community Services. The 
talk will be titled "The New Brunswick Healthy Hearty Project". It will be held Friday, November 8, 
1991 at 3:30 pm at Keirstead Hall, Snodgrass Room. Coffee will be served, everyone welcome.

Advanced Drama class to stage comedy
Students in an advanced drama course a the University of New Brunswick in Fredericton will present 
three public performances of a comedy, The Real Inspector Hound, on Thursday, Friday and Saturday 
November 28,29, and 30 at 8 pm in the auditorium of Memorial Hall.
Tickets, at $3 each, are available at the door or at Mazzuca's Variety Store on York Street.
The Real Inspector Hound is playwright Tom Stoppard's spoof of Agatha Christie's venerable stage hit, 
The Mousetrap. A comedy with a serious slant, Stoppard's play explores and tests the boundaries 
between art and reality.

English Classes

- designed specifically for UNB International student dependants
- facilitates adaptation to the English Language and the local 
environment
- offers instruction for all levels of proficiency
- includes instruction in specialized linguistic areas
- conducts outings
Cost: $36.00 for six week beginning approximately Nov. 5th.
For more information please contact the International Students' 
Office, Room 18, Alumni Memorial Building or call 453-4860

Japanese Government (Monbusho) Scholarship lor 1992

Five year scholarship for Undergraduate students in Law, Social 
Science, Humanities, Sciences and Engineering.
Students applying must be Canadian Nationals and be willing to 
learn Japanese.
Successful candidates will receive:
- 136,500 Yen (Approx. $1145 Cdn) per month during the tenure 
of the scholarship,
- 25,000 Yen (approx. $210 Cdn) settling-in allowance upon 
arrival,
- Field Study Allowances during final year of study, and
- Tourist Class Ticket to Japan and return ticket at the end of 
study.
Application forms available at the International Students' Office, 
Room 18, Alumni Memorial Building.

You're a Good Man Charlie Brown
St. Dunstan's Theatre from Fredericton, New Brunswick is proud to present "You're a Good Man 
Charlie Brown," the Broadway Musical Comedy. The show chronicles "an average typical day in the 
life of Charlie Brown."
Tickets are now available at St. Dunstan's Rectory Office, at Mazzuca's in Fredericton and from cast 
members. Admission price is $7.50 for adults and $5.50 for students and seniors.
Performances will be held in the Monsignor Boyd Family Centre beginning November 27-30 at 8 pm 
and a matinee on November 30 at 2 pm. For further information please call 452-7626 or by Fax at

V

Gala Performance features Paul Campbell and the Saint John String Quartet.
The UNB/STU Creative Arts Committee presents the Saint John String Quartet and special guest Paul 
Campbell in a gala concert at UNB’s Memorial Hall this Friday, November 8th, at 8 pm. A reception 
will follow.
The program includes Mozart's Divertimento for String Trio, K. 563; Bloch's Paysage for String 
Quartet; works for solo violin by Kreisler, Bach and Ysaye; and the Brahms Quintet in F, opus 88. 
Tickets to this special concert are available at the UNB Art Centre (453-4623) in advance and at the 
door for $8/adult, $6/senior and $3/students.enrol mm-i

Fredericton Junior Chamber Inc.
Monthly general meeting. The Junior Chamber organization is active in nearly 100 countries around 
the world. Its 400,000 members participate in training courses, community projects and fellowship. 
Young people between the ages of 18 and 39 are invited to join. The membership fee in the 
Fredericton Junior Chamber for full-time university students is $25/year. Join the Junior Chamber - 
the world s premiere professional and personal development organization for young people. Get 
valuable training and experience and meet new people.
Tuesday, November 12,7:30 pm, conference Room, The Executive Edge, 1149 Smythe Street (across 
from Burger King).
For more information please contact Werner Disselkamp at 454-2189 or Jody Pinnock at 452-2112.

The TM program comes to campus
In the last 30 years, over three million people world-wide have learned the Transcendental Meditation 
(TM) program. More than 350 scientific research studies performed in 27 countries demonstrate that 
the practice of TM profoundly benefits mind, body, behaviour, and environment In students, TM has 
been shown to improve academic performance, develop creativity and intelligence, increase learning 
ability and improve self-concept. There will be a free introductory lecture on the TM program on 
Thursday, November 14 at 12:30 pm in MacLaggan Hall, Room 16. All are welcome to attend.

Karate
If you enjoy full contact Karate, the Fredericton YM-YWCA will be offering a course for adults, 
beginning November 13 at 8:15 pm.
The class will meet three times a week; Wednesdays, Thursdays and Sundays.
For more details please contact the "Y" at 458-1186.

Self Defence Women
The YM-YWCA is offering "Self Defence Women" on Tuesday and Thursday afternoons at 12:30. 
This new program will be taught by Master Instructor Dave Murray who specializes in ladies self 
defense.
The course will be 6 weeks in duration and a certificate of competency will be given once the course 
has been completed.
For more details please contact the "Y" at 458-1186.

Aikido
Non-aggressive self-defense for men and women can be learned in the upcoming session of Aikido at he 
YM-YWCA. The Fredericton Aikido Club begins its new term on Wednesday, November 6. classes 
will be held Wednesday and Thursday evenings at 8 pm and Saturday mornings at 10 am. An 
introductory session for children will be offered on Saturday mornings at 9 am.
Aikido provides relaxation as the body works together with the mind.
For more information please contact the "Y" at 458-1186.

Weight Training
The Fredericton YM-YWCA will be holding an introductory course on weight training on November 4, 
5, and 6. This course will be beneficial for both beginner and intermediate trainers.
There will be six hours of theory work and six hours of practical work By the end of the course each 
individual should be able to develop his or her own program.
For more information please contact the "Y" at 458-1186.

Waste Management In New Brunswick
Don't miss it. .New Brunswick's 1st symposium on Waste Reduction and Recycling in the Industrial- 
commercial-Institutional (ICI) Sectors, sponsored by Solid Waste Action Team. It will be held 
November 19 and 20, at the Delta Brunswick Hotel in Saint John New Brunswick 
For more information call 1-506-634-SWAT

Rev. Monte Peters 459-5673 or 450-2993 
Rev. Neville Cheeseman 453-5089 or 454-6507 

Dr. John Valk 459-5962 or 453-5089 
Alumni Memorial Building, Room 3

Inter-Varsitv Christian Fellowship. Meetings every Wednesday 
evening 7:30 pm. Alumni Memorial Lounge. All Welcome. 
Marriage Preparation Workshops. Contemplating marriage? A 
workshop is planned for Saturday Nov. 30. For more information 
contact UNB Campus Ministry.
Christian Meditation Group. You are invited to join a non- 
denominational Christian Meditation Group meeting every 
Wednesday at 8:00 pm. The meditation is guided by tape talks 
made by John Main O.S.B., founder of the Benedictine Priory in 
Montreal. For more information call Kathleen Crowley at 450- 
9623.
Public Lecture. "Images of the Future in the American Past", by 
Dr. Tom Sine, futurist, author and lecturer. Alumni Memorial 
Lounge, Fri. Nov. 22,2:30 pm. All Welcome.
Come Celebrate! The first of a series of informal evening worship 
with contemporary songs and participatory prayer. Fellowship 
time after the service. Sunday Nov. 17, 7:00 pm, Christ Church 
Cathedral. All Welcome.
Wnrshin Sfrvim
Catholic Masses. St. Thomas Chapel: Mon. - Fri. 11:30; Sunday 
Masses ll:00am&4:00pm
Anglican Eucharist- Sunday 11:00 am, Wed. and Thurs. 12:30 pm. 
Old Arts Chapel.
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